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Safety Improvements Coming to U.S. 82 Tunnel 
 

CLOUDCROFT – The New Mexico Department of Transportation District Two will 
add reflective paint and reflective tabs inside the U.S. 82 tunnel near Cloudcroft to 
improve safety.       

This work will require a single lane closure while work is taking place the week of June 
22nd.  The purpose of the project is to improve safety through the tunnel.    

The NMDOT District Two office thanks the public for their corporation while this 
important work takes place.   Please watch for workers, and obey all traffic signs.    
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